
 

 

24 April 2023 
Our Ref: HP8782 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

To gain first-hand experience of the seaside, and to help with their topic work, Year 2 pupils will be visiting Rhyl on 
Tuesday 13th June 2023. It is important that your child has this experience in order to understand their topic work in 
greater detail. We are giving you plenty of notice so that you can plan and save accordingly.  
 
The coach will be leaving school at 8.00 am and returning at approximately 5.15 pm. 
 
The children will also be visiting Derby Cathedral and Derby Museum of Making on Friday 26th May.  You will receive 
further details about this visit in due course. 
 
A voluntary contribution of £20.40 per child will be required to cover the cost of both of these visits. 
 
On Tuesday 13th June, please ensure your child arrives at school at 7.45 am prompt so that they can be registered 
and ready to board the coach at 8.00 am..  We will not be able to wait for late arrivals.  Please enter school 
through the main school entrance on Dover Street. 
 
The children will need: 
 
- a change of clothes 
- a towel 
 
If your child suffers from travel sickness, then please ensure that they take a travel sickness pill before coming to 
school.  If they need to take one for the return journey, then please place one in an envelope with your child’s name 
clearly written on the front and pass it to a member of staff upon arrival. You will be asked to sign a slip giving your 
permission for a member of staff to administer this pill. 
 
Children do not need to wear school uniform, they can choose suitable weather appropriate clothing for the 
outdoors, they must wear suitable walking shoes and have a warm waterproof jacket in case of rain. Children 
will also need sunscreen and a sun hat in case of hot weather.   
 
If your child is asthmatic, please ensure your child’s inhaler is in school. 
 
As all children in Year 2 are entitled to free school meals a packed lunch will be provided by the school free of charge.  
We recommend that your child brings an empty backpack to carry their packed lunch in.  As the children are not 
returning to school until approximately 5.15 pm please ensure your child has additional food for their tea and 
plenty of healthy snacks/drinks to keep them going throughout the day. 
 
            Contd ….. 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Children are allowed to take up to £5.00 pocket money, if desired, in a named envelope. 
 
Please log into ParentPay to make your payment and give your consent for them to go on the trip.  If your child is 
entitled to Pupil Premium, please also log into ParentPay to give your consent before Friday 19th May 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs R Sandhu 
Head of School 


